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Agency Responsible for Administration of Prescription Monitoring Program

Health Departments, Boards of 

Pharmacy, or single state 

authority 

1The Texas program will be moved to the Board of Pharmacy effective September 1, 2016. 

Law enforcement agencies

Board of Pharmacy in conjunction 

with another agency

Professional licensing boards

Department of Consumer 

Protection/Division of Consumer

Affairs
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